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Please, under no circumstances, redevelop any part of the Firs Farm Wetlands. This is a much much loved and
needed open space, used by my family daily for dog walks, running, cycling and playing. Every time we visit
with the children the Friends of Firs Farm have carefully added more areas for children to play in, all the while
keeping the space natural and slightly wild.

This is not at all the space to build a crematorium and I am shocked that it has even been considered.

While I appreciate that developments have to be made, it does appear that the Council is making some shocking
decisions regarding development of public green spaces, such as the controversial proposed development at
Crews Hill & Whitewebbs. There is plenty of brown land that could be redeveloped, but no doubt this costs the
developers more to build on. The Guardian last week also highlighted the numerous golf courses in Enfield that
would be better being developed, as they only serve a small wealthy fraction of Enfield’s population.

Please do not be known as the administration that built over much needed green space. I would not be voting
for Labour Councillors again if so.



